Please prioritize bus transit and safer bicycling over more roads and freeways. We are having wildfires in
Oregon and ash falling from the sky for weeks at time, so it is inappropriate to spend more on more
roads and freeways. We need to encourage people to bike more and bus more. (Also, the more people
that bus or bike, the more room there is on the roads for people who truly do need to drive.)

It is extremely important that you take action now, because Oregon is just going to get hotter and
hotter, and smokier and smokier.

Thank you,
Kris Anderson



